From: Webmaster

To: Robert Kuhfuss
Subject: New Sign Code Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 20, 2017 3:57:02 PM

A New Sign Code Public Comment as Been Received!

The comment:
Good Afternoon,

I'm sorry that I am not able to attend any of the future meetings concerning the new sign code
in the city of Surprise. I am concerned with one aspect of the new sign code, that I think
warrants a comment here however. The right to use an A frame sign should continue in my
business/professional opinion. | see A frame signs everywhere across Arizona as well as
places that would be considered much more intrusive to business rights and liberties like
California and many places on the east coast. Beach towns, ritzy towns, upscale, downscale,
everywhere | go, A frames are used to solicit business for business owners. They are not
downscale. When presented properly they can be portrayed as being rather glamorous! | was
putting balloons on mine which I think cheered people up. Why would balloons be illegal? |
remember an event where the city released thousands of balloons into the sky. I'm not
releasing them after. Why? No one | asked so far, thinks that balloons and a frame signage
should be illegal. Please rethink these revisions. Please don't hesitate to have me answer any
questions you might have.

Thank you in Advance,
William M. Bucur D.C.
GreenwayCotton Chiropractic
Prasada MarketPlace
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Thank you,
Webmaster
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